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Ot tawa 21st December, 1908.

sir.

I beg to direct your attention to the fact that

the Department has not yet received from you a pay-list

accounting for the payment of Ialaries and pensions to

the Chippewas of Sarnia for September quarter last. Mr

Nishet has forwarded the December quarter pak-list. A

cheque for the same can not be sent him until the Sep-

tember pay-list is returned properly receipted. The

Department will be glad to know when it may be expected.

Your obedient servant.

Dr Lea

Secretary.

R.G. Ramsden, Esqr,

Inspr. of Indian Agencies,

P.O. Box 433,

Toronto, Ont.
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